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CITY or

WOLVERHAMPTON
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Response to Request for Information

Reference FOI 000258
Date 04 July 2016

Unassigned Gender — School Preference

Request:
Please provide the following in accordance with the FOI act:

1. The number of children that have indicated an unassigned gender in their
primary school preference in each year since 2014.

2a Do you have an information/ reporting policy/guidance/management
document(s) that includes categorisation/classification of such incidents?

2b Can you provide me with a copy of the latest version of these document(s)?
(This can be an email attachment or a link to the document).

Following reasonable enquiries, it has been established that the Council does not
hold the above requested information.

Consequently, we are unable to provide any information relating to the above, and
are informing you as required by Section 1(1) (a) of the Freedom of Information Act
2000 (“The Act”), that states:

"Any person making a request for information to a public authority is entitled to be
informed in writing by the public authority whether it holds information of the
description specified in the request".

To advise and assist you further, you may to contact the relevant schools and
therefore have provided a link below:

http://www.wolverhampton.qov.uk/article/2349/Schools-list
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